
Citizens for a Digital Future and the Tennessee Chamber of 
Commerce and Industry invite you to a lunch conversation,  

What Access Reform Could Mean to Tennessee
Tuesday, March 8th 

11:30AM - 12:30PM

Sheraton Downtown
623 Union Street 

Nashville, TN

Lunch will be provided
Please join us for a conversation with Hance Haney, Director  

and Senior Fellow of the Technology & Democracy Project at the Discovery Institute,  
as he releases a white paper, “Further Telecom Reform Needed in Tennessee:  

Hidden Subsidies Threaten Competition and Broadband.”
Mr. Haney will be joined by representatives from Citizens for a Digital Future  

and the Tennessee Chamber of Commerce and Industry to discuss the findings of his white 
paper, including rationale for why the access system in Tennessee needs to be reformed  

and the positive impact on broadband deployment such reform could have.

Please RSVP to rsvp@citizensforadigitalfuture.org.

This event has been disclosed and a copy of this invitation has been submitted to the Tennessee Ethics Commission.


